
Grant expands healthy youth program in Providence parks
March 12, 2015 - Rhode Island

Providence PlayCorps, a collaboration between the City of Providence, the Providence Children's
Museum and the Partnership for Providence Parks, today received $36,000 from the Blue Cross &
Blue Shield BlueAngel Community Health Grant program to expand its park-based youth programs
this summer.
"I thank Blue Cross & Blue Shield Rhode Island for helping expand the PlayCorps program to
provide more school-aged youth with the opportunity for safe, creative play and healthy nutrition
options this summer," said Mayor Elorza.
PlayCorps promotes healthy lifestyle by providing safe opportunities for active play, creative
expression and healthy eating for school-aged youth during summer months. In 2014, Providence
PlayCorps served approximately 500 children at five parks throughout the city. Three or more
additional parks will be selected for PlayCorps programs this summer.
"PlayCorps strengthens our neighborhoods and parks by providing safe and healthy play activities
for our children," said Wendy Nilsson, director of the Partnership for Providence Parks. "It is great to
have Blue Cross join and support this unique partnership."
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